
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
Pop in and Play 
Our next “Pop in and Play” will be on Monday 16th October. All Children currently not in school or 
pre-school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join from 9.30am until 10.30am for fun and 
games.  Please phone to let us know if you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children.  
Please do pass on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know. 
 
Hinduism Workshop 
On Tuesday 31st October Class 1 children have been invited to attend a Hinduism Workshop at 
Asby School.  The children will have the opportunity to listen to stories, dress up and take part in 
some mindfulness breathing and relaxation.  Please can children arrive at school at 8:25am ready 
for an 8:30 departure to Asby school.  The children will return to school around 10:50. Please 
complete and return the permission slip.  
 
A message from Friends 

Dear all, we would like to introduce you to the Friends Committee and tell you a little more about 

who we are and what we do.  On Monday we held our AGM.  There was another good turnout, 

thank you to everyone who attended.  We elected our committee members for the forthcoming 

year. We can have up to 10 members and we are really pleased for such a small school that we 

have 9 of these positions filled.  The committee for this academic year is: 
 Chair:     Vanessa Yerbes Ballesteros 

 Treasurer:  Helen Gill 

 Secretary:  Lauren Jackson 

 Other Committee Member:  Susan Pattinson (Staff Link) 

 Ordinary Committee Members:   Sarah Emerson, Emily Howard, Rachael Seymour, Sharon Thwaites 

 Co-opted committee member: Emma Tebbey 

  

The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School plays a vital part in the school community and all parents 

are members of Friends.  Our main aim is to hold various fundraising events throughout the year to 

raise money to help subsidise school trips/events and contribute to equipment and learning 

resources for the school.  You can see from our Chairperson's and Treasurer's reports (attached) 

how we have both raised and spent the money over the last academic year.  Our meetings are very 

informal and all parents are welcome to attend.  You do not have to be a committee member, nor do 

you have to feel that by attending you are committing yourself to attending future meetings or helping 

out at all our events.  It is simply a chance for you to meet us (we're quite a friendly bunch) and listen 

and if you like, contribute ideas. 
Our next meeting is planned for Monday 6th November at 7pm.  This is a planning meeting for the 

upcoming Christmas Fayre (that will be taking place in the school on Friday 1st December).  Sarah 

Emerson has kindly offered to hold this meeting at her home, so if you would like to come along, 

please let one of the Friends committee members know (and then we don't cause Sarah alarm when 

a large number of people turn up on her doorstep). 
 

We look forward to seeing some of you there! 

Friday Bulletin 13th October 2023 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/crosby-ravensworth-ce/UploadedDocument/5a6eae20-e060-42b9-9208-851d4f769709/pop-play-2023-2024.pdf


           

 

Class 2 – Recorders 
Class 2 have been in the privileged position of receiving specialist peripatetic music teaching 
every week from Carolyn Fyfe. Because of this, every child at Crosby leaves our school in Year 6 
able to read musical notation which is something I’m very proud of. It’s certainly not the standard 
in the vast majority of other schools across the country.  In order to continue this musical 
tradition, we are asking parents of Class 2 students to continue their voluntary contributions of 
£10 per term towards the cost of this activity.  Payment can be made via ParentPay.  We know 
this is outstanding value and we thank you for showing your appreciation.  
 

Message from Karen Asquith 
Hello all, 
The children have been asked to provide a guy for the bonfire on Maulds Meaburn village green 
on the 5th November.  Please could you have a look and see if you can provide any of the 
following… 
 

Gloves, A hat, Boots, A scarf. 
 

Would anyone like to make a papier-mâché head?!  We have a boiler suit, straw and string 
already promised.  I will organise a time to make the guy.  Help would be great!  If you can 
message me on hollyhowe15@me.com I’ll arrange to collect items. 
 
Reminder 
As the weather is changing, please can we remind all children to have wellies in school if they 
wish to continue to play on the grass.  Please also make sure children have a waterproof coat at 
school every day. 
 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 
 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
 Monday 16Th October   Pop in and Play 
 Tuesday 31st October  Hinduism Workshop Class 1 
 Wednesday 15th November  Parents Evening 
 Wednesday 13th December  6pm  School Play in Village Hall 
 Thursday 14th December  Community Christmas Lunch and children’s party 
 

 

mailto:hollyhowe15@me.com


           

 

 
 
 
  
     
   
 

Does anyone know a 

family with youngsters 

who might be 

interested?  Please pass 

on the details! 


